
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mike Keppen   
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 6:02 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] SCS Carbon Transport LLC Docket HP 22-001 
  
As a Lake County landowner I wish to convey my support of the request of 
Summit Carbon Solutions for a pipeline for CO2 produced by local ethanol plants 
in South Dakota. The proposed pipeline is needed to mitigate the effects of CO2 
production on climate change. Ethanol production in South Dakota has helped 
maintain corn prices and helped South Dakota farmers. Land prices supported by 
ethanol production contribute to the local property tax base that supports all 
South Dakotans. Mike Keppen  Sioux Falls SD 

 
  
Sent from my iPhone 
  
 




